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PRESS RELEASE
PT ANTAM Tbk

For immediate release

ANTAM Hosted Mudik Bersama to Celebrate Eid al-Fitr 1445 H

Jakarta, April 5, 2024 - PT Aneka Tambang Tbk (ANTAM; IDX: ANTM; ASX: ATM), member of
PT Mineral Industri Indonesia (Persero) (MIND ID)- the State-Owned Enterprise of Mining Industry,
held Joint Homecoming program (Mudik Bersama) to welcome Eid al-Fitr 1445 Hijri/2024. A total of
480 participants of the Mudik Bersama event organized by ANTAM, the Ministry of State-Owned
Enterprises, and the Ministry of Energy and Mineral Resources were dispatched on Friday, April 5,
2024, simultaneously at three locations in Jakarta.

ANTAM's Director of Operations and Production, Hartono, said:

“Welcoming Eid al-Fitr 1445 Hijri, ANTAM continues to synergize with the Ministry of State-
Owned Enterprises and the Ministry of Energy and Mineral Resources in implementing Mudik
Bersama. Through this free homecoming program, the Company assists communities around
ANTAM's operational areas in Jakarta in traveling back to their hometowns, aiming to
minimize the risk of traffic accidents. Hopefully, through this program, the participants will
be able to travel to their hometowns comfortably and safely to celebrate the festivities of Eid
al-Fitr with their families.”

The Mudik Bersama BUMN (collective homecoming with SOEs) release event with the theme "Mudik
Asyik Bersama BUMN 2024" at Monas and ANTAM's Head Office in Jakarta. Five buses were provided
to accommodate the participants traveling to Yogyakarta (via Pejagan, Bawen, Klaten, and
Bandung) and Malang (via Batu). Meanwhile, for the Mudik Gratis event with the Ministry of Energy
and Mineral Resources (ESDM), ANTAM provided five buses for the community and employees in
the vicinity of ESDM who were traveling to Magetan, Kendal, and Malang (via Batu).

The collective Mudik Bersama activity carried out simultaneously is not just a part of ANTAM
Corporate Social Responsibility program. It's a commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being
of economically disadvantaged communities as they travel back to their hometowns. Through this
program, the flow of homecoming vehicles for Eid al-Fitr 1445 Hijri is expected to be reduced and
provide a safer journey.

#it#

For further information please contact

Syarif Faisal Alkadrie

Corporate Secretary

Tel: (6221) 789 1234

Fax: (6221) 789 1224

E-mail: corsec@antam.com
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